
From: Ellen Mitchell
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: NO modifications allowed for the C & H HOG FACTORY Nutrient Management Plan!
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 10:54:22 AM

Dear ADEQ,
 
It is so disappointing that the ADEQ initially failed to do their job in the beginning, by issuing a
permit with such an incomplete and fraudulent application and “environmental study” LOL, (what a
JOKE)  to begin with.  What possible reason is there to allow even MORE pollution to occur to this
previously, pristine Ozark area by allowing them to modify their nutrient management plan, when
they NEVER did ANYTHING right in the application process to begin with and our glorious ADEQ fell
flat on their faces in issuing this permit, under such atrociously inadequate circumstances.
 
WHAT IS WRONG with your whole department to allow this hog factory to be built on karst
topography to begin with?  You KNOW the studies have already proven that the waste HAS made its
way underground and down BIG CREEK into the Buffalo River!  How much filth are you going to allow
from this hog factory to pollute the FIRST NATIONAL RIVER in the USA???
 
There is NO reason to allow them anymore leeway to pollute.  I say NO NO NO NO to any changes to
their original plan, except SHUT IT ALL DOWN and shame on our ADEQ for being swayed  from doing
their job to PROTECT our environment from BIG AGRI waste!
 
DO THE RIGHT THING NOW and say NO!
 

Ellen Mitchell
561 Madison 6400
Elkins, AR 72727
 
CELL    479-644-4612
EMAIL  ellen@ellenmmitchell.com
PERSONAL FAX  479-878-5947
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